
 

 

Colorado Family Church: John and Fusae Jackson Available for Personal Sharing 
 
Michael Hentrich 
December 5, 2020 
 

 
 

Dear family, 

 

Our Subregional Director, Rev. Jackson, and his wife Fusae, are visiting our community right now and 

will be at Sunday service tomorrow. They will be available afterwards for a couple hours to meet with 

anyone that wishes to meet with him/them. If you are interested, please let me know and I will give you a 

time slot. Depending on how much demand there is, it will probably be about 30 minutes. 

 

 


